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“The harvest is plentiful, but the laborers are few; therefore pray earnestly 
to the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”                      
Matthew 9:37,38.  

     We have a good problem here at FBC Windsor. We need someone to be 
prayerfully considering teaching the 5-6 grade Sunday School class. This is 
indeed a great opportunity to pour into the lives of the next generation that 
will one day be the leaders of the church. So I ask that you will be praying 
about this position, and if the Lord leads you to teach it please let me know.  

In Christ,  

Pastor Mike 

HELPERS for 04/18/21 HISTORY SERVICES SCHEDULE 

Sunday, April 18, 2021 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Sunday Morning Service 

6:00 PM Personnel Committee 

7:00PM Church Council Meeting 

Wednesday, April 21, 2021 

5:15-6:00 Dinner-BBQ Sliders 

6:00-7:30 Children’s Choir /  

  Youth / Adult Bible Study 

  
Mission Friends, GAs & 
RAs  

The Columns 
 

(A weekly publication of First Baptist Church, Windsor, MO) 
 

REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

April 15, 2021 

Would you like to host and/or lead a  

Small-group Bible study?  

We͏are͏hoping͏to͏start͏up͏our͏groups͏͏͏͏͏͏

very͏soon.͏͏͏ 

Call͏the͏office͏if͏you’re͏͏interested.͏ 

Nursery I, II, III:   

Macy Darla 

Rachel Jodie 

Clayton Tammy 

Usher Bob Nations 

Children’s      

Sermon Carla Hamilton 

Decision  

Counselor  Ron Jenkins 

AM Benediction Bill Rogers 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Daryl Bishop 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 



Just two more Sundays to bring stuffed animals 

for  Operation Christmas Child.                      

Please put your donations in the basket             

in the church foyer.   

Jesus said, “Let the little    

children come to me.” Little 

ones can learn about Jesus in  

the Children’s Sermon.                          

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!                  

To schedule your 2021       

Children’s Sermon dates, 

please contact Chris  Micheals  

Did you know... 

...last year, the Summer Sack Lunch program 

passed out over 5,000 sack lunches? 

...FBC Windsor is one of five churches serving 

the community of Windsor? 

...we need 8 people each Monday to serve? 

...this year, the program is only in July and the 

first part of  August? 

...you can sign up for just one Monday  from 10:30-12:30 or all of them? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

~It’s easy and fun to help. You can be with the team in the kitchen putting 

together the sandwiches and filling the bags, or you can be on the team     

taking these bags to the cars as they come by. 

~Call the church office or contact Janice Walthall if you’d like to volunteer. 

  

A note from Tabitha’s Closet*: 

      We usually receive over 20 bags and boxes of     

donations each week.  We serve 20-30 people once a 

week, and each guest takes at least one bag filled with 

clothing with them when they leave. 

~If you would like to work with us one day a month 

or more or even less often, please let Nancy Kauffeld 

or Teri Sinclair know. We’d love the help! 

*Tabitha’s Closet is a ministry of FBC, Windsor. 

Well͏of͏Hope͏͏Maternity͏Home͏in͏͏Clinton͏͏is͏

need͏of͏dish͏soap,͏paper͏towels,͏baby͏wipes,͏

and͏diapers͏in͏all͏sizes.͏There͏will͏be͏a͏box͏in͏

the͏church͏foyer͏throughout͏April͏to͏hold͏your͏

donations.͏ 

Please,͏contact͏Jocelyn͏Bishop͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

for͏more͏information. 


